Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City

\'\ Republic of the Philippines
& Department of Environment and Natural Resources
— Tel Nos. (632) 929-6626 loc.2113;1070 Fax(632) 926-2567

s E-mail: officeofuseccuna@denr.gov.ph; website www.denr.gov.ph

MEMORANDUM
TO : THE REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTORS

Regions CAR, I, II, III, NCR, IV-A, IV-B, V, VI, VII, and VIII
FROM : THE UNDERSECRETARY

Field Operations — Luzon, Visayas and Environment
SUBJECT DENR 2024 NATIONAL GREENING PROGRAM (NGP)
DATE : DEC 182023

This pertains to the Memorandum dated 05 December 2023 from the Undersecretary of
Integrated Environmental Science Carlos Primo C. David, Ph.D., on his request for a list of
recommended 2024 National Greening Program (NGP) sites.

In line with this, you are hereby instructed to provide assistance and submit the
requested shapefiles to the Office of Undersecretary David. Attached is the said Memorandum

for reference.

For compliance.

MIGUEL T. CUNA, CESO 1

Copy furnished:

Carlos Primo C. David, Ph.D.
Undersecretary

Integrated Environmental Science
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MEMORANDUM
FOR/TO : The Undersecretary
Field Operations - Luzon, Visayas and Environment
Field Operations - Mindanao
FROM : The Undersecretary
Integrated Environmental Science
SUBJECT DENR 2024 NATIONAL GREENING PROGRAM (NGP)
DATE December 5, 2023

As we plan for DENR'’s 2024 National Greening Program (NGP), we wish to
request from the regional offices their recommended list of 2024 NGP sites. Through
your office, we would like to request for .shp files which we will validate as what we

have done in 2023.
The Geospatial Database Office (GDO) with the GIS Office of FMB actually

prepared our recommended NGP sites for consideration by the regional offices,
however, we will transmit these for ground validation of the regional offices for

CARLOQ’II\{/\g\J(QC. DAVID, Ph.D.

consideration in 2025. Thank you.

cc: OIC, Assistant Secretary Field Operations - Western Mindanao
in concurrent capacity Director, Forest Management Bureau
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www.denr.gov.ph



